
            

 

PFAS General Statement 
Company Name: EDAC Inc 

Company Address: 161 Alden Rd, Unit 7 & 8, Markham, Ontario, Canada, L3R 3W7 

Website: www.edac.net 
E-mail: support@edac.net 
Telephone: +1 (416) 754-3322 

 
To the best of our knowledge and following a thorough inquiry, EDAC products do not contain Perfluoroalkyl and 
Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS).  
 
This statement is based on data supplied by the material providers involved in the production of EDAC products. 
Consequently, EDAC does not make any independent guarantees or assurances, whether explicit or implicit, and assumes 
no responsibility for the use of this information. 
 
For specific PFAS information regarding parts purchased from EDAC, please contact us at Support@edac.net . We will 
provide detailed information on a case-by-case basis. For any further inquiries regarding EDAC’s position on PFAS 
compliance, please reach out to our customer service via email at Support@edac.net 
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